Hideout Kids Visit



We were very lucky to host Mike Gleason and Victoria Taylor, the author and illustrator of the Hideout Kids series of books. As the children entered the hall, Mike began to tell some hilarious jokes which had the children in fits of laughter. He began with reading a couple of chapters from his manuscript which will be published in March. It was a treat to hear an author read his work using expression and intonation. Mike talked about the process he goes through when writing his stories and how he makes numerous changes and edits before the book is published. Victoria talked about how she illustrates the story which was fascinating to hear. It was lovely to see her original artwork. The children thoroughly enjoyed the afternoon and we hope Mike and Victoria will visit us again soon.